
CCC Team: Evan Gilstrap, Kurt Hueg, Eric Kuehnl, Mary Vanatta 

CCC Communiqué 
November 8, 2021 

News & Announcements: 
 
v CCC Priorities for 2021-22: The main topic of conversation at CCC's November 2nd meeting was a list of 

priorities for the committee, drafted by Academic Senate leadership. The list includes: creating two primers 
on faculty primacy in curriculum, one for faculty and one for students; determining a process for ongoing 
updates and review of Guided Pathways Program Maps; creating new processes for program creation and 
discontinuance; drafting a CCC Equity Action Plan; and drafting CCC By-laws. Most of the conversation 
was spent on the first two items, and over the next few meetings we will continue to discuss each item on 
the list, in depth, and determine how to move forward. If you are interested in participating in future 
discussions about any of these topics (or a possible ad hoc group), please reach out to your CCC Reps or 
Eric. 

 
v GE Subcommittee Membership: We're still looking for volunteers to serve on a GE subcommittee and 

review GE applications. Even if you don’t teach in a specific GE area, you can still serve on the 
subcommittee for that area—all faculty are welcome! If you're interested or would like further information, 
please contact your CCC Reps, Eric, or Mary. We'd love to have you! 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Wednesday, December 1st: Deadline to submit courses to Evan for CSU GE and/or IGETC for 2022-
23. To submit a course, simply send him an email—it's that easy! 


